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Public Service Electric & Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. T. J. Martin

Vice President
Engineering and Construction

80 Park Plaza - 17C
Newark, New Jersey 07101

Gentlemen:

Subject: SA-155 KC 70 Pipe

Thank you for your letter, dated January 27, 1981, which forwarded a final
report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter.

This matter will be reviewed during a subsequent inspection.
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cc:
J. Boettger, General Manager, Corporate QA
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